
 
May 13, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Class of 2020 Seniors: 
 
As you are aware, Governor Whitmer extended the stay-at-home order through Thursday, May 28, 
so that means we need to adjust the curbside pickup times that we communicated last week for 
Davison High School seniors. 
 

The new dates and times will be: 
 

Senior Curbside Pick up/ Drop off  
June 9, 2020,​ ​Seniors with the last name starting with: 
A - B,   9:00 AM to 10:00 AM 
C - E,   10:00 AM to 11:00 AM 
F - H,   11:00 AM to 12:00 PM 
I - L,     12:00 PM to 1:00 PM 
A- L,    Make up time - 2:00 PM to 3:00 PM 
 

June 10, 2020,​ ​Seniors with the last name starting with: 
M - N,   9:00 AM to 10:00 AM 
O - R,   10:00 AM to 11:00 AM 
S - T,    11:00 AM to 12:00 PM 
U - Z,   12:00 PM to 1:00 PM  
A- Z,    Make up time - 2:00 PM to 3:00 PM 

 

In order to keep our students and staff safe, students will be asked to wear a mask, gloves and 
observe social distancing guidelines in keeping six feet away from others. For everyone’s safety, we 
require that students do not congregate or gather on the campus. For the curbside pick/ drop off, 
drivers will be directed to enter and exit the High School’s campus from Lapeer Road onto Alger 
Drive. Students will remain in their vehicles, and participate in a parade route with station stops for 
items such as diplomas, cap and gown, yearbooks, Jostens orders, cords for honors, community 
service, etc.  Also, students will drop off textbooks, library books, school electronics, athletic 
equipment, band uniforms, pay fines and return all other school property. As the last parade station 
stop, students needing to enter the building for personal items will have about a 15-minute window to 
pick up their items and clean out their locker. Stay safe and see you in June! 
 
Go Cards!  



Ron Jacobs, Principal 
Davison High School 
 
 
 
  


